



Pile of Bones

Published by the Regina Chapter of ASHRAE

President's Message

By: Carla Drager

My ASHRAE family, I cannot believe it is that time already. The golf tournament in June will be our final event of the year. I want to thank each and every one of you for making it such a fun and successful year. ASHRAE Regina would not be possible without our dedicated volunteers and loyal membership.

ASHRAE REGINA CHAPTER MEETING

June 7th, 2022

Topic: Golf Tournament

Meeting Location: Murray Golf

Course Agenda:

10:30 pm Tee Times Start ~5:00 pm After Golf Dinner

I want to remind everyone of our golf tournament is on Tuesday June 7. For all of those who have registered to play, I will be sending out a tee time schedule to you this week. Please be sure to arrive at least 15 minutes before your scheduled time so that we can get you registered and ready to golf. Come rain or shine, this will be a great event. Big shout out to Renee Seitz for all her hard work in organizing this event for us. Thank you!

I also want to thank Pierre Andre-Ranger and all of the volunteers for your time and dedication to making CRC in Regina such a success. This was a great event for our community and we proudly represented Regina. Again, thank you!

I bid you all farewell. It has been an absolute pleasure and honor serving as your ASHRAE Regina President this year. I, sincerely, appreciated the opportunity.

Have a wonderful and safe summer everyone. We'll see you all again in the fall.

Carla Drager, Regina ASHRAE Chapter President

Committee Chair Reports

Treasurer

By: Tyler Gamble

DUES! DUES! DUES!

With the return to in person meetings, I sent out dues notices on April 1st. If you haven't paid yet, please contact me to arrange payment.

Annual Golf Tournament

By: Renee Seitz

We are excited about hosting our annual golf tournament this year June 7th at Murray Golf Course. We are looking forward to seeing everyone's smiling faces. Hope you can make it out for some golf and dinner.

Hope to see everyone there!

2021 - 2022 ASHRAE Regina Chapter Board of Governors

President

Carla Drager Johnson Controls Canada LP carla.drager@jci.com

Past President & Research Promotion

Cailin Noll MacPherson Engineering Inc. c.noll@mac-eng.ca

Vice President & Programs Chair

Chris Klatt Brandt Developments Ltd. cklatt@brandt.ca

Membership Promotion

Nathan Cross Stantec Nathan.cross@stantec.com

Secretary

Taylor Armstrong
Canature Water Group
taylor.armstrong@canaturewg.com

Student Branch Advisor

Brad Lulik MacPherson Engineering Inc. b.lulik@maceng.ca

Treasurer

Tyler Gamble Canature Water Group tyler.gamble@canaturewg.com

Special Events

Josh Thomas Cypress Sales Partnership j.thomas@cypresssales.com

Webpage

Bob England R.J. England Consulting bob@rjengland.com

Government Affairs Committee Chair

Patrich Costa-Muresan patrich.costa-muresan @gov.sk.ca

YEA (Young Engineers in ASHRAE) Chair

Regan Semenchuk HDA Engineering Ltd. rsemenchuck@hdaeng.com

Diversity in ASHRAE Chair

Henry Reynoso Refrigerative Supply henryr@rsl.ca

Student Activities

Marla Torwalt MacPherson Engineering Inc. m.torwalt@mac-eng.ca

Contact us at:

ashraeregina@gmail.com

Visit us at:

http://regina.ashraechapters.org/

Newsletter

Travis Blampied R.J. England Consulting travis@rjengland.com

Historian

Vacant